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The Rotary Club of Reno meets at the Eldorado Resort Casino at Noon on Monday

Upcoming Events
Visit www.renorotary.org to sign up

Area 8 & 9 Foundation Dinner
Jan 11, 2019  |  5:30 pm to 8:00 pm

Atlantis Casino Resort

Youth Services Committee Meeting
Jan 11, 2019  |  8:00 am

Rounds Bakery

Monday’s Program
Max Coppes, MD, PhD, MBA
Transforming a Children’s Hospital

Max Coppes, MD, 
PhD, MBA serves in a 
joint leadership role as 
Physician-in-Chief for 
Renown Children’s 
Hospital and the 
University of Nevada, 
Reno School of 
Medicine’s Professor 
and Nell J. Redfi eld 

Chair of Pediatrics. He puts children’s health 
at the forefront through the work of the 
Child Health Institute and numerous 
community partners.  In his role at Renown 
Children’s Hospital, Dr. Coppes completes the 
dyad model, which is a national best practice, 
partnering physician and administrative 
leadership to strengthen the focus on patients 
and better coordinate their continuum of 
care. In an effort to bring additional 
pediatricians to northern Nevada, Dr. Coppes 
hopes to implement a pediatric residency at 
Renown. His strong background attracts 
subspecialists and helps expand clinical 
research opportunities in children’s health.

Dr. Coppes was President of the British 
Columbia Cancer Agency in Vancouver, 
where he was responsible for six regional 
cancer centers and two cancer research 
centers.

Darren Vanderford gets his Blue Badge from 
President Phil.
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Offi cers and Directors

Phil Mahoney .......................President
Mary Brock ..................President Elect
Tom Young ...........President Nominee
Bill Boon .... Immediate Past President
Carl Fuetsch ........ Executive Secretary
Oliver Grosz ......................... Secretary
Vic Bucher ............................Treasurer
Stefanie Scoppettone .............. Director
Mark Meich ............................... Director
Tom Hall  ................................... Director
Grace Nichols ............................ Director
Dan Nichols ............................... Director

Reno Rotary Foundation

Laurie Leonard ....................... President
Harvey Fennell ................Vice President
Phil Mahoney ....... Ex-officio Club President
Mary Brock ..................................Trustee
Allen Gray ...................................Trustee
Phil Stone ....................................Trustee
Tom Taelour ................................Trustee
Craig Wesner ..............................Trustee
Andrea Cantlon ..........................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch ............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher ............................... Treasurer
John Spears ........................ Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers ......... Newsletter Editor
Oliver Grosz .................... Web-master

Gayle Sherman provides background on Kevin 
Melcher.

Vinnie Lucido receives his Paul Harris Fellow +1.

Gayle Sherman signs in guests at our last meeting.
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Last Meeting Volunteers 
Scanner: .............................. Chuy Gutierrez
Greeter: ...................................Christine Fey
Raffl e Tickets: .................... Gretchen Hughs
Invocation: ..............................Phil Mahoney
Pledge:  ...................................... Jim Rogers
Sgt. At Arms: ........................Laurie Leonard
Sgt. At Arms: ............................. Ben Nelson
Photographer: ........................... Dan Nichols

Honor Roll
Mike Blakely ....................................... $100
Charlie Dodson ................................... $100
Vinnie Lucido ...................................... $200
Susan Mayes-Smith ............................. $100

Do you want to learn a lot about the Rotary 
Club of Reno operations quickly?  Learn how 
the largest Club in the District does it!  Carl 
Fuetsch, our Executive Secretary, and Oliver 
Grosz, our Secretary are looking for a 
minimum of 2 Club members to assist them 
in herding the cats of Rotary to make each 
meeting run effi ciently as well as coordinating 
between all elements of the Club including 
Offi cers, Committees Chairs, Members, etc., 
in setting up the weekly meetings and 
making sure that all the data and information 
needed gets to those that need it.

Please let Carl or Oliver know if you can help.

Help Wanted

Gayle has been a licensed architect for more 
than 35 years and spent most of her career 
focusing on retail design and construction.  In 
the mid-1990s, Gayle was hired by LVMH Moet 
Hennessey Louis Vuitton, a Paris-based 
conglomerate of more than 60 luxury-goods 
companies, with the responsibility of acquiring 
and fi nishing offi ce space for the company.  
Gayle was asked to develop and roll-out a chain 
of cosmetic stores around the world called 
Sephora.  From 1998 to 2010, Gayle served as 
Senior Vice President of Property Development.  
In this role, Gayle had the opportunity to work 
with many talented people on development 
projects around the world.  Gayle’s scope of 
responsibility included global expansion, budget 
administration, architecture, construction, 
purchasing, maintenance, site selection, and 
disaster recovery.  

Gayle loved the disaster recovery part of her 
job and as a result, completed a Doctorate of 
Business Administration concentrating on 
emergency management and business 
continuity planning.  In 2010, Gayle established 
Galena Property Development LLC to work 
closely with organizations on the development 
of customized disaster recovery and business 
continuity management programs.  

Gayle is a partner of Hope Community Church 
in Reno.  She has served as a board member and 
treasurer for the Reno Ski and Recreation Club.  
She is a member of the Northern Nevada 
Chamber of Commerce and served as a diplomat 
for several years.    

Gayle and her husband, Peter, like to spend 
their spare time enjoying outdoor activities.  In 
the winter, they snow ski a few time a week, 
and in the summer, they enjoy camping trips in 
their fi fth wheel.  They have hiked the entire 
Tahoe Rim Trail, and Gayle rode her bicycle in 
the AIDS ride from San Francisco to Los Angeles.  
They met in an elevator in the Parker Meridian 
Hotel in midtown Manhattan.  I guess we had 
our elevator speeches well-rehearsed.

Gayle’s favorite pastime in recent months has 
been babysitting for her two grandchildren, 
ages two and three.

Meet Fellow Rotarian
Dr. Gayle Sherman

The following individuals have left the 
Rotary Club of Reno. We wish them well.

Carina Black
Bill Boon

Olivia Tearnan
David Carbajal
John Kadlick
David Stark                                         

Patrick Cashell
Brian Kulpin

Sam Dibitonto
Rohini Reganti
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Articles and inserts must be received by 
2 p.m. on Wednesday for inclusion in the next 
week’s newsletter.

Please make sure you turn in make-ups to Carl 
Fuetsch at a club meeting or by email: info@
renorotaryclub.org. Don’t forget that you need 
to attend or make up at least 50% of club 
regular meetings in each half of the year (rolling 
six months) and attend at least 30% of this 
club’s meetings in each half of the year. Credit 
can be received for Rotary committee work and 
other offi cial Rotary functions.

Attendance

How To Introduce Your 
Guests And New Members 
At A Club Meeting
When introducing a guest or new members 
during a Club meeting, the correct way is to greet 
the Club President, fellow Rotarians and guests, 
introduce yourself and state your classifi cation, 
and then introduce your guest, their title and 
business affi liation. Please do not introduce any 
guest as a prospective new member or that they 
are looking for a position or clients.

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Club of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL 
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL 
to all concerned?

way test
the

What is Rotary?
We’re a leadership organization of 

local businesses, professional and civic 
leaders.

We meet regularly, get to know each 
other, form friendships & through that 
we’re able to get things done in our 
community and in countries around the 
world.

Our motto: Service Above Self

For more than 110 years, our guiding 
principles have been the foundation of our 
values: service, fellowship, diversity, integrity, 
and leadership.

What we do

Rotary members believe that we have a 
shared responsibility to take action on our 
world’s most persistent issues. Our 35,000+ 
clubs work together to:

Promote peace

Fight disease

Provide clean water, sanitation, and hygiene

Save mothers and children

Support education

Grow local economies


